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                  29th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Parents Evening / Afternoon – 19th and 21st March 2023 
 
 
We will soon be opening the booking system for the parents’ afternoon and evening which are to 
be held on Tuesday 19th March 4.30pm – 7.30pm and Thursday 21st March 3.30pm – 6.30pm. 
Parents evening will be held in school and you will have the opportunity to look at your child’s 
books as part of the evening. We would ask that, where possible, you look at books prior to your 
appointment time to inform discussions with class teachers.  
 
It is important that you check now, to ensure that you can log on via the Hanbury C. of E. School 
website or the eSchools app and access these pages.  Any issues please contact the school office 
urgently to try and get these problems resolved before the booking system opens.  Please be aware 
that this is the only way that bookings can be made for parents’ evening.  Please leave ten minutes 
between appointments of siblings, the exception being if they are in the same class, this will allow 
for any delays and movement between classes. 
 
The booking system will open on Saturday 9th March at 7am and will close on Friday 15th March at 
11pm.  If you have any further queries, please contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Aaron McDonagh 

 
Aaron McDonagh 
Head Teacher 


